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From: "Trisha Darner" —————w——s s
To: <comments@mgmbill.org>

Sent: Wednesday, September 06, 2006 11:45 AM

Subject: Response From My Elected Government Official

----- Original Message -----

From: Sen Bates

To: Trisha Darner

Sent: Wednesday, September 06, 2006 11:09 AM
Subject: RE: mgm bill

Trisha, thank you for your email. Senator Bates feels this is personal
freedom for which the state government should not interfere.
Best,

Tyler Reich

Tyler L. Reich
Legislative Assistant
Dr. Alan C. Bates
Oregon State Senator
District 3

Phone: 503.986.1703
Fax: 503.986.1080

Website: www.alanbates.net
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